
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:   ALL FINA MEMBER FEDERATIONS 
FROM:  FINA, Lausanne 
DATE:  6th August 2021 
RE:  QUALIFYING PROCEDURE FOR THE 15th FINA WORLD 

SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS (25M), 16 - 21 December 2021 // ABU 
DHABI (UAE) 

 
 

 
Dear Colleagues, 

I write further to the FINA memorandum dated 13 August 2020 entitled “QUALIFYING 
PROCEDURE FOR THE 15TH FINA WORLD SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS (25M) 
2021, 13-18 December 2021, Abu Dhabi (UAE)”. 

In consideration of the difficulties many member National Federations are facing as a 
result of the continuing COVID-19 pandemic, and following consultation with the 
President and FINA Technical Swimming Commission, the Qualification Procedure 
for the 15th FINA World Swimming Championships (25m), that had been 
rescheduled to 16-21 December 2021, has been extended as follows: 

3. Qualifying Events – see BL 12 

Continental Championships, International Competitions and National 
Competitions held between 1st March 2019 and 28th November 2021.   

FINA will only accept entry times which have been achieved at competitions 
officially approved in advance by FINA.  

We trust this amendment is clear.  We remain at your disposal for any questions or 
information you may need.    

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

Brent J. Nowicki 
FINA Executive Director  
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